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In my experience as a resident of Oregon and motorcycle rider, I feel it is my 

responsibility to express my support for lane splitting. It will legalize an already 

common practice that reduces one of the largest problems in a city as quickly 

growing as Portland. By that I mean traffic during peak transit hours.This measure 

will allow for those who can to allow themselves the agency to not only reduce their 

own transit time, but the transit time of those around them. 


